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Dear Longwood Community,
 
Pursuant to guidance from the Virginia Department of Human Resources Management (DHRM)
regarding the executive order issued Saturday, unvaccinated state employees are no longer required
to participate in mandatory weekly testing.
 
The University Health Center continues to be available to all employees for voluntary testing. Please
call 434-395-2102 if you would like to make an appointment.
 
All other campus policies and practices remain in place, including the use of masks in public indoor
areas by students, faculty and staff. We will update you in the event we receive additional guidance
from the state.
 
Thank you and stay safe.
 
Matthew McWilliams
Assistant Vice President for Communications
Longwood University
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